
 Dear Parents/Carers, 

 This week in Beech and Maple Class the children have been making 
their own stick Elves. They have been placing and arranging them 
in their new small world Christmas Village. They are very excited 
and are having lots of fun. 
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What’s happening in the Community? 
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Coffee morning every Wednesday  from 10am to 12pm at the Alton 

Activity Centre 

Self Care workshop for Women every Friday 10:00-11:30 Yoga, 

Breathwork, Meditation and Sound Healing 

Roehampton Warm place for families at the Children Centre Monday-

Friday, please see the attachment for the different locations available in the 

Wandsworth borough 

Roehampton Christmas Market 2022 Saturday 3rd December 1-3pm 

Portswood Place 

Eastwood Nursery School Appoint-
ments 

Eastwood New Mums every Thursday 
Nov/Dec 2022.  

 Come and meet @ 9:30-11:00 at Eastwood Nursery if 

you have a baby under 2 years. Join us for our 6-week 

Health4Life Mums Programme.  
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Nursery 

Dates 
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Policy 

update 

Calendar 2022-2023 

N u r s e r y  N e w s l e t t e r  

Autumn Term 2022 

    Friday 16th December- Last Day of Term 

 

Spring Term 2023 

Tuesday 3rd January -Closed for INSET day 

Wednesday 4th January- Children return 

Monday 13th February- Friday 17th February- Closed for Half 

Term 

Friday 31st March  - Last Day of Term 

 

Summer Term 2023 

Monday 17th April- Children return 

Thursday 15th June – Class Photos 

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June  Closed for Half Term 

Monday 5th June- Closed for INSET day 

Friday 2ist July– Last Day of Term 

ATTENTION: NEW POLICY 
 

The Nursery have changed some policies and a printed  
document is available at the Reception for you to read and 
sign and retain a copy for reference. The policy will be      
effective from 1st January 2023, we need to have the form 
signed as soon as possible and if you are unable to come 
to the nursery we will send you a copy by email. 

LAST DAY OF AUTUMN TERM 

Please be aware that the last day of the Autumn term is 

Friday 16th December, all children will finish at 11:45.  

The afternoon children can come in the morning at 9:15 

as we are going to have a Christmas party! 


